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October 2020 

Where we’re going. 

September 3 

 We did a telephone poll 
of those who regularly 
attend our meetings and 
found only 10 willing to 
attend due to the COVID 
19 Virus. That along with 
Phoenix Lodge re-
strictions led to the deci-
sion to cancel for tonight.  
We are going to “fly by 
the wire” and decide as 
we go weather or not to 
hold a meeting. 

September 17 

No meeting 
tonight!  

Keep Calm! 

Collect 
Stamps! 

Carry On! 

 

  
 

 

 

  October is  Stamp Collecting Month 

Where we’ve been 



Where in the World is . . . 



 

  
 



  

It has been a source of great annoyance 
and displeasure to the Editor that we 
have not had a meeting since February. I 
don’t Know if there have been any COVID 
19 Virus stamps issued yet, but there are 
many other diseases that are the subject 
of stamps around the world. This would 
be a great topic to collect.  :) 

Ann Arbor has canceled their for the 1st weekend 
of November along with many others.  
 

If you check the area shows page on our web site 
we try to keep up cancelations and post them as 
soon as we hear. 
 

We are still planning our February show. 
four lemons on a slot machine is a good thing. 
Here is to hoping we can make lemonade from all 
the lemons we have had to deal with.  

  

All meetings are held at the Perrysburg 
Masonic Lodge Building, 590 South 
Boundary, Perrysburg, OH 43551.  
Members begin to gather about 6:30, 
with the meeting to begin a 7:00. Pro-
grams and activities follow the business 
meeting. Guests are always welcome.  
    
During the pandemic the APS has gone 
above and beyond hosting virtual stamp 
shows, utube stamp chat presentations, 
and informational webinars.  If you are 
not a member go to stamps.org and see 
all they have to offer. 
 
The Collectors Club of New York has 
also been putting some great webinars. 
They are continuing into next year. For 
more info collectorsclub.org 


